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Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related publications, news, 
information and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent determinations and 
subsidy calculations. 
Revised 
EIV & You Brochure Notice Issued 
Notice, H 2011-25, Enterprise Income Verification (EIV) & You Brochure – 
Requirements for Distribution and Use, was issued on September 20,2011. This Notice 
revises Notice 2010-02, which was issued prior to EIV use becoming mandatory on 
January 31, 2010. The instructions to owners and management agents (O/As) remain 
the same on the distribution and use of the EIV & You brochure. The Notice is posted 
on HUDCLIPS at http://www.hud.gov/offices/adm/hudclips/notices/hsg/. 
You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at 
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm 
Please encourage others to sign-up for the Listserv, so they too can receive current RHIIP 
related information from HUD http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/mailinglist.cfm 
Please do not reply to this email. This email account will not respond to incoming 
messages. 
We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. We safeguard our lists 
and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason. If you 
wish to be taken off this mail list, please go here or http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup.cfm? 
listname=Multifamily%20Housing%20RHIIP%20(Rental%20Housing%20Intergrity% 
20Improvement%20Program)%20Tips&LIST=MFH-RHIIP-TIPS-L 


